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The following messages are for both schools: 

@Sutton PTFA Winter Fair 22.11.19 @Bugthorpe 
@Sutton 

A reminder: The @Sutton PTFA are holding a Winter 
Fair this year on Friday 22nd November 3:30 – 
5:30pm. If anyone has any donation of raffle prizes, 
please bring them to the school office. Cake donations 
would be gratefully received on the day of the fair. 
Everyone is welcome to attend and we look forward 
to seeing you there! 

 

Easyfundraising @Sutton @Bugthorpe 

If you shop online one of the easiest ways to support 
our schools is through easyfundraising.  

Friends of Bugthorpe and Sutton Upon Derwent have 
registered with easyfundraising and we need your 
help!  

easyfundraising is a great website where you can help 
our PTFAs raise funds simply by doing your everyday 
online shopping with over 3,300 big name retailers 
like Amazon, Argos, John Lewis, ASOS, Booking.com, 
eBay, Boden, and M&S.  

Every time you shop, we receive a small donation to 
say ‘thank you’ and it’s completely free too! We want 
to raise as much as possible so please sign up and help 
us at 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsof
bugthorpeprimaryschool/    

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fofss/?pa
geVersion=1&cat=cause-
autosuggest&q=sutton%20upon%20d 

There is a donation reminder that you can download 
or an App for when you are shopping from your 
phone that makes it so easy! 

Dodgeball @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

A group of Year 3/4 children from each school 

attended a Dodgeball Tournament at Woldgate School 

this week. Bugthorpe were unbeaten in 12 games and 

therefore won the tournament! Sutton received the 

most stickers from the Sports Leaders at Woldgate, 

for respect, honesty and passion. Everyone really 

enjoyed the experience. Thanks to everyone who 

supported the event. 

Mr Rose with the Bugthorpe team. 

 

The following messages are for @Sutton: 

Bookshelf Request from Class 4 @Sutton 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Class 4 have a request for bigger bookshelves for our 
many books in the reading corner. So if you have any 
shelves (old or new) and you don’t need them, then 
please inform Mrs Bedford, Jones or Cox and we will 
be very thankful for your donation. Many thanks.  

Imogen and Harriet, Class 4 Library Monitors.  
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Hagg Bridge Closure @Sutton 

The bridge on Hagg Lane will be closed from 6th 
January until 31st August 2020. We realise the 
significance of this for some parents and hope you 
manage to find alternative routes to get to school.  

 

Launch of Team Points @Sutton 

We have launched team points at Sutton! The whole 
school (including nursery) have been divided into 4 
teams – Badgers, Squirrels, Owls and Hedgehogs. 
Children are given team points for behaviour, hard 
work, attitude, manners and effort. When a child gets 
to 10 team points they receive a Rose Globe stamp. 
When they get to 20 Rose Globe stamps they receive 
a bronze rose badge to wear with pride on their 
school uniform. As they progress through school they 
will work towards their silver and gold rose badges! 
The Vice Captains will also collect the running totals of 
the team points in each class (each week) and the 
team with the most team points (in a week) will win a 
tally on the graph. The team with the most wins in a 
term will receive a team prize! We will ask ‘Pupil 
Voice’ for their opinions of team prizes but examples 
from the past include DVDs, extra sports, extended 
playtime or craft activities etc.  

 

We will also be holding Team Challenge Days where 
the children will move around sessions (run by the 
teachers) in their teams. Bugthorpe just held an RE 
Team Challenge Day (pictures on their Facebook 
page). Our first main one will be in the spring term 
and I can’t wait to get this planned. 

 

SUDS Club Campfire @Sutton 

What a fantastic evening we had! The weather didn’t 
matter; it was great to see everyone having so much 

fun. We were apple bobbing, making mini fires, den 
building, and my favourite event….collecting sweets 
from a tray of flour using your mouth! Throw in hot 
chocolate and hot dogs cooked on the campfire. Huge 
thanks to Mrs Cox, Mrs Atkin, Mrs Beck, Mrs Jones 
and Mrs S-Spence for organising and running the 
event. We had 42 children stay for the campfire and 
you can see photos and videos on our Facebook page! 

 

Meet the SENCo for Coffee @Sutton 

Drop in for a coffee with Mrs Reynolds on Tuesday 
19th November from 9-9:30am and 3-330pm.  

 

The following messages are for @Bugthorpe: 

 

Commissioning Service for new Headteacher 
@Bugthorpe 

On Wednesday 4th December, Reverend Linda will be 
delivering my commissioning service at St. Andrew’s 
Church at 9:30am. Along with the Diocese, it is an 
opportunity to welcome the new Headteacher to the 
role of guiding the school. It would be lovely to see 
you there if you can make it.  

 

Raffle Prize Non-uniform Day 29.11.19 @Bugthorpe 

We are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 29th 
November. Please bring a prize for the Christmas 
Raffle. Ladybirds need a red prize for the hamper; 
Dragonflies – white or silver, Grasshoppers – green 
and Bumblebees yellow. 

Class 1 and 2 have their parent assembly the same 
day at 3pm. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mr B Holtby 

Executive Headteacher 

 


